
The Metropolitan Nashville Public Schools (MNPS) does not discriminate on the basis of race, religion, creed, gender, gender 
identity, sexual orientation, national origin, color, age and/or disability in admission to, access to, or operation of its programs, 
services, or activities. MNPS does not discriminate in its hiring or employment practices. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 

PARENT 
TRANSITION 
ORIENTATION 

July 28th at East Nashville Magnet High School 

9am-11:30am OR 4pm-6:30pm 

Parents of 9th graders with IEP’s, please join us for an informational 

meeting hosted by the Exceptional Education Department. The 

purpose of this meeting is to provide information regarding high 

school expectations and to prepare families for the Transition-

Focused IEP process. 

Register at this link  or use the QR Code to the right. See you there! 

or use the QR Code 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/iGwwfffrbn
https://forms.office.com/r/iGwwfffrbn

